



Shan Morgan Head of Lower School 01691 626511 Email: shan.morgan@ellesmere.com

23rd January 2024

Dear Parent,

On Thursday 25th January there will be a 'Yard Sale' of sports tops from School. The sizes will be generally suitable for Academic Years 6-8. Each item will cost £5. If you would like your child to have the opportunity to buy something, please could you send the cash in with them in a named envelope which they can deposit with the Lower School Secretary until the sale. No-one will be obliged to buy anything. Monies are being raised for the upcoming Rugby Tour for Middle/Senior School who are travelling to South America in March. Two representatives came to assembly on Monday to advertise the sale and prices. If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact the Lower School Secretary.

Yours sincerely,

S E Morgan